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July 10, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Wayne Fedora, P.E. 
Major Projects Engineer 
Federal Highway Administration, Georgia Division 
61 Forsyth Street, SW 
Suite 17T100 
Atlanta, GA  30303 
 
 
RE: Northwest I-75/I-575 Corridor, Cobb and Cherokee Counties, GA 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fedora: 
 
The Department of the Interior has reviewed the Alternatives Analysis and Draft Environmental 
Impact Statement for the Northwest I-75/I-575 Corridor in Cobb and Cherokee Counties, GA.  
We have no substantive comments to provide for your consideration. 
 
You can reach me at 404-331-4524 if you should have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Gregory Hogue 
       Regional Environmental Officer 
 
 
 
 
cc: 
Darryl VanMeter, Georgia Department of Transportation 
OEPC, Washington 
 


